
Office of the Controller of Examinations COE/1-04/0186
Dated: 25-11/2024

Subject: 3rd & 4th Professional MBBS Examination Schedule.

Assalam o Alaikum,

1. Due to prevailing law & order situation of Islamabad and to
facilitate our medical students, the 3rd Professional MBBS Annual
Examination starting from Tuesday, 26th Nov. 2024 is hereby
cancelled with immediate effect and new schedule of said
examination would be issued after normalization of the situation in
Islamabad.

2. The 4th Professional MBBS Annual Examination (Paediatrics Paper,
going to be held on Tuesday, 26th Nov. 2024 and OSCE starting from
Wed. 27th Nov. 2024) scheduled already notified will remain
unchanged. All candidates of 4th Year MBBS are requested to
report to the examination Hall on Tuesday, 26th Nov. 2024 at notified
time.

Prof. Dr. Muhammad Saeed Shafi
Controller of Examinations
Shifa Tameer e Millat University, Islamabad.

CC: VC-STMU, Islamabad.
Registrar, STMU.
Dean, FHS
STMU Webmaster
PS to VC
Advisor Students Affairs


